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From: "Jerry Gregory" <jerrygregory@sunsetgmac.com>
To: "Sorrel Marks" <Smarks@waterboards.ca.gov>
Date: Tue, Oct 25, 2005  5:24 PM
Subject: Re: Public Notice of Hearing

Sorrel,

Thank you! I know this sounds mean, but please come down very hard on Los 
Osos.

Jerry
----- Original Message ----- 
From: "Sorrel Marks" <Smarks@waterboards.ca.gov>
To: <john@CEQA.com>; <dbleskey@losososcsd.org>
Sent: Tuesday, October 25, 2005 4:10 PM
Subject: Public Notice of Hearing

Attached please find Notice of Public Hearing regarding Los Osos CSD 
Administrative Civil Liabilities.

If you have questions, please call me at 549-3695.  Sorrel


